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At the Meeting of Coleford Town Council held at the Coleford Town Council, Lords Hill Walk, Coleford Tuesday 17 November 2015 at 6.00 pm there were present: 

Cllrs
 
  


Mr P Kay        (Mayor) 







Mr N Penny    (Deputy Mayor) 







Mr   C Elsmore  

Mrs E Elsmore 

Mrs H Lusty 

Mrs J Morgan

Mr T Hale


Miss A Lapington (Town Clerk) 







Mrs C Whittington (Deputy Clerk)

Also present were Mr Lander and 3 members of the Friends of Coleford

Before the start of the meeting the Mayor Paul Kay called for a minutes silence in respect of the atrocities in Paris on 14 November. 

148.  To note apologies
Apologies were noted from Cllrs Allaway-Martin, Ball, Holloway, C Morgan, Whittington
& County Councillor P McMahon

149.  To receive declarations of interest 
Cllrs Kay & J Morgan declared a personal interest in item 151 as they had signed the petition.  Cllr Hale declared a pecuniary interest in item 151.

150. To allow dispensation requests
There were no dispensation requests. 
151. To review the decision of The Council on the closure of St Johns Church following new information from the Church Commissioners  
Cllr Kay confirmed that the decision was with regard to the cessations of services at St Johns Church.  All Councillors had carefully studied the paperwork supplied by the Church Commissioners Office and Mr Lander’s letter.  

The Council discussed the issue and great sympathy was shown for the predicament of the congregation of St Johns Church, as many felt a great sentimental attachment to the Church.  
It was proposed that the Town Council write to the Trustees of the Church Commissioners stating their concerns that the Church did not appear to follow due process but that the Council continue to support the congregation on the cessation of services. 






Proposed Cllr Penny 

Seconded Cllr E Elsmore
On being put to the voted there were 3 in favour and 1 abstention

The meeting closed at 6.22 pm 
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